
From: julie harris 

Sent: 03 October 2022 07:11 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/3361/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sirs,  

Flat 3, 37 Platt's Lane, LONDON NW3 7NN  

I strongly object to this application and as per my previous objections. 

The proposal will cause overlooking and intrusion for the other flats at no. 37 as well as neighbouring properties.  

It is too prominent and will be viewed from Briardale Gardens. Further it will bring about an overlooking onto 

flats 1 and 2 and a loss of their privacy and outlook.  

Finally this extension is not compatible with the character and appearance of the neighbourhood and not in line 
with Camden’s commitment to protecting the Conservation status.  

Yours faithfully 

Julie Harris 


